
When we speak 

few pull as tightly 
as our family ties.
A  R E F L E C T I O N  O N  
50 YEARS OF FAMILIES
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Decades of  
research have 
affirmed the 
connection 
between the 

 

both in the 
physical and 
psychological 
domains.



ABOUT THE 
FAMILY INSTITUTE 
AT NORTHWESTERN 
UNIVERSITY

Incorporated in 1969, The 
Family Institute at Northwestern 
University is committed to 
strengthening and healing families, 
couples, children and adults 
through the highest quality, 
relationship-based mental health 
services. As partners to see change, 
The Family Institute brings together 
research, education and clinical 
practice leading to growth for our 
clients, the next generation of  
therapists and the field of  
behavioral health.

2019 marks The Family Institute’s 
50th year of  offering high quality 
mental health counseling. As a 
team of  more than 175 therapists 
and therapists-in-training practicing 
in four Chicagoland locations: 
downtown Chicago, Evanston, 
Northbrook and Westchester, The 
Family Institute provides therapy 
for people from all walks of  life.

The Family Institute conducts 
cutting-edge research to better 
understand mental health issues 
and treatment, operating two 
nationally-renowned graduate 
programs through the Center for 
Applied Psychological and Family 
Studies at Northwestern 
University in Counseling and 
Marriage and Family Therapy. 
For more information, visit 
www.family-institute.org.

Aaron Cooper, Ph.D., is director of  child, 
adolescent & family services at The Family 
Institute at Northwestern University.


